A special meeting was held to see what was needed to complete the park the following was found unsatisfactory, the gate on the ball diamond was missing, the grading around the fence very low in spots, a portion of the fence on the right side was damaged, the grading of the diamond very poor, the grass must be reseeded, headwall of the driveway unfinished, playground equipment not properly cemented, barb-b-q grills not cemented.

Amotion made by Don Bailer Seconded by Jackie Tanner to pay a bill to Schmitzer Hardware of 52.26 all were in favor.

Dick Compton had questioned the use of the park for little league games next summer no decision was reached at the meeting.

Art smock presented the board with an application form to be used by persons requestinguse of the park. A 15.00 damaged deposit will be made in advance and if the park inspection indicates the area was cleaned of debris the deposit will be returned within 48 hours.

Present at this meeting were Don Bailer, Art Smock, Ken Savage, Kevin Courtney, James Frank, Fran Cuthberson, Jackie Tanner.

Secretary, Jackie Tanner